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Greetings Yuba City High School Parents and Families, 

 

I am humbled, honored, and grateful to be selected as the new principal of Yuba City High School.  

Twenty three years ago I moved from the Bay Area to the valley and began my teaching career at Yuba City 

High School. I also served YCHS as an assistant principal from 2009-2010. For the past 7 seven years I served 

down the street from YCHS at Park Avenue Elementary; working with students and families that have become, 

and will continue to become for many years, students at Yuba City High School. Yuba City High School has 

been, and will always be, a very special place to me. 

As principal, my top priorities for ALL students will be: 

 Safety 

 Health and happiness 

 Academic and social success 

 College and Career Readiness 

 21st Century/Digital Literacy skills 

It is my pledge to families that Yuba City High School will deliver in these areas by providing: 

 Extensive course offerings that appeal to a broad spectrum of student interests including, but not limited to, 

Math, Science, History & Social Science, Physical Fitness, Visual & Performing Arts, Career Technical Education, 

Foreign Language, English Language Development and other student programs 

 A highly trained, motivated, and effective staff 

 Extensive student academic and social supports including, but not limited to, academic interventions, and 

guidance and career counseling  

 An athletic program that builds champions, championship teams, and exemplars of good sportsmanship  

 Partnership opportunities with local business and agencies 

Finally, as principal, I pledge to all families that I will be: 

 Accessible 

 Proactive 

 Solution-oriented 

 Welcoming to All 

Please feel free to contact the school office if you would like to meet with me individually. I look forward to 

many outstanding years to come! 

 

It’s a great day to be a Honker! 

 

 

Robert Pogue 

Robert Pogue, Principal 


